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S I2I LIMITED 

(Formerly known as Spice i2i Ltd.) 

(Incorporated in the Republic of Singapore) 

(Company Registration No. 199304568R) 

 

Change in Presentation Currency 

The board of directors of S i2i Limited (the “Company”, and together with its subsidiaries the “Group”) 

wishes to announce that the Company has changed its presentation currency from the United States 

dollars (“USD”) to the Singapore Dollar (“SGD”) with effect from 1 January 2015 (being the 

commencement of the current financial year).  

The change in presentation currency has been adopted as the Company is of the view that the SGD 

will be a better presentation currency than the USD. The Company was incorporated in Singapore, 

and is currently listed on the Singapore Exchange. The Company’s shareholders are largely based in 

Singapore. Furthermore, the majority of the Company’s operations are in Southeast Asia, and the use 

of the SGD as a presentation currency is thus more relevant to the region. 

The change in presentation currency of the Group has been applied in accordance with the relevant 

accounting standards.  

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 

 

Maneesh Tripathi 
Executive Director and Group CEO  
S I2I LIMITED 

27 March 2015 

 


